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MESSAGE FROM 
MRS FREEMAN

  

                                                                                                                                                             

Dear Parents and Carers,

It was wonderful to see the sea of red, white and blue this morning and to be 
greeted by children wearing their marvellous hats! We have had a fun-filled 
day to celebrate The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee - we have enjoyed contributing 
to our collective school art project and making a class card fitting for The 
Queen as well as having great fun at our street party with flags, music and 
streamers and our ‘Jump for Jubilee’. Our pre-school children have also 
enjoyed joining in with most of our school celebrations and also had their own 
mini party! Across the whole school we have also enjoyed various Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee themed learning activities throughout the week. Our class 
cards will be posted to Buckingham Palace tomorrow so Her Majesty will 
receive these in time for the official celebrations!

Our ‘Tea and Tots’ children enjoyed a mini 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee party on Tuesday 
afternoon. Thank you to Mrs Sargeant, 
Family Liaison and Mental Health Lead, for 
organising this for the very youngest 
members of our school community.

It was a pleasure to host our Ambassador 
and Special Recognition Assembly yesterday 
morning -  it is always special to award these 
badges to children from across the school 
and recognise their achievements in relation 
to our BHPS school values. 

On Tuesday and Wednesday, some of our 
year 6 children enjoyed Bikeability - it was 
also lovely to hear from the Bikeability team, 
how well behaved and engaged our children 
were during their course.

It was a pleasure to also welcome parents 
and carers to our first Community Coffee 
Morning and Pre-loved School Uniform Sale 
on Wednesday morning. I do hope you found 
this a friendly space where you could meet 
other parents and carers from across the 
school and also had the chance to purchase 
some pre-loved uniform via the Friends. 

When we come back to school on Monday 6th 
June, our Year 6 children will be off to the 
Isle of Wight on their residential trip for the 
week and our Year 2 children will be off on a 
school trip to Greenwich Maritime Museum, 
so our first day back will be a very busy one! 
With this in mind, can we kindly ask, on this 
occasion, for parents and carers 

to try to park away from the entrance to the school to allow for both of these 
trips to depart with ease.
                                                                                             …..continued

 
     

STARS OF 
THE WEEK

1st:  HAWKING          
2nd: ATTENBOROUGH 
3rd:  ROWLING
4th:  HOLMES 

   ‘Congratulations to our winners this week’

Ludwig van Beethoven: 
Whole class for being royally amazing!

Eileen Collins: George M
Tim Peake: Michael P
Eugenie Clark: Milo A
Greta Thunberg: Alice B
Josephine Baker: Fynnley T
Jesse Owens: James J-R
Lek Chailert: Rosie F
Marcus Rashford: Frankie S
Louis Braille: Keeley E
Leonardo Da Vinci: Ciaran D
Ida B. Wells: Frankie F
Mo Farah: Faith G
Laura Dekker: Ellie-May F
Jessica Ennis-Hill: Aston F-A

‘Congratulations’

Weekly Whole School 
Attendance 93.2%

Weekly Attendance Table

Weekly Class Attendance
(Thursday to Thursday)

Excellent attendance ‘gold’ 
98-100%

Lek Chailert: 98.6%

Good attendance ‘green’ 
96-97.9%

Ida B. Wells: 96.9%

HOUSE POINTS 



 
     

DIARY DATES
Keep a note!

27th May:
- The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 2022 
Celebrations (R-Y6).
- Sponsored Bounce 'Jump for Jubilee' KS1 
Hall (Pre-school-Y6). Please ensure that 
your child’s sponsorship form is in school by 
today at the latest.
- Last day of term.
24th and 27th May:
- Pre-school, The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
2022 Celebrations.
30th May - 3rd June:
- Half-term.
6th June:
- First day of term.
- Y2 Greenwich Maritime Museum. 
6th - 10th June:
- Y6 Isle of Wight Residential trip.
7th June:
- Year 4 Swimming.
- Tea and Tots, 1.30-3pm, KS1 Hall.
8th June:
- Reception trip, Godstone Farm.
9th June:
- 4B Class Assembly, 9am, KS2 Hall.
10th June:
- Y2O Assembly, 9am KS2 Hall.
- Jump for Jubilee sponsorship forms and 
money due back today at the latest.
12th June:
- Junior ParkRun (Norman Park) Bromley, 
organised by Mr Day and Mrs Horgan.

Friends of BHPS Summer Fair,  
1st July 3.30-5pm

            

LANGUAGE 
Of the Week

MAKATON
Sign of the Week

 
                                             

   

Miss Knott, SENCo Assistant

         

 HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

(for next week)

French
Hello: Bonjour

Good Morning: Bonjour
Good Afternoon: 
Bonne Après-Midi

…..continued

It really has been a very busy half-term at BHPS and, along with the 
leadership team, I would like to thank the staff team for their hard work 
and support. The children have been exceptional this half-term and I 
wish all our families a wonderful break.
                                                                   
Finally, a special ‘thank you’ to the Friends of BHPS for the funding of 
our Jubilee celebrations across the school. Today, each child will bring 
home a special Jubilee pin and certificate as a keepsake of their special 
day today.

I look forward to seeing everyone 
back at school on Monday 6th June.

My very best wishes,

Mrs Freeman 
Headteacher and Designated 
Safeguarding Lead

               ROLL OF HONOUR
                               Karate Champion
  

Jessica G, Year 3, took part in her very first Karate 
Competition! She fought very hard in the Orange 
Belt Tournament and after winning 4 fights, she 
received the Gold Medal for 1st place! 

Well done Jessica - we are all very proud of you!

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK
A visit from our very own Lollipop Man!

MESSAGE FROM 
MRS FREEMAN

Last week in school we celebrated ‘Walk to School’ week. In assembly 
last Tuesday we discussed reasons why taking more active methods to 
get to school are important including: it can improve our physical 
health and mental health; it gives us a chance to talk to our friends or 
process our day; and it reduces congestion and pollution on the roads 
around the school. We were very lucky to have a special visit from our 
very own lollipop man Martin in assembly who told us all the 
importance of scooter safety around roads. In class we have all had a 
go at walking a whole mile - did you know that’s 10 laps of our KS2 
playground? Thank you so much to everyone for getting involved at 
school and well done for walking the laps of the playground!

Miss Wigfield, PSHE Lead

https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

